
March 15, 2023 

A Public Hearing for the 2023/2024 Budget was held on March 14, 2023 at 2:30 p.m.  The purpose of the 
meeting was to review the property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 
budget and take public comments.  All board members were present.  There were 5 public attendees 
present.  No public comment was offered.  Motion by Niemi, supported by Seppala to adjourn the Public 
Hearing for consideration of the budget.  Roll call taken.  All ayes.  Motion carried.  The Public Hearing 
adjourned at 2:33 p.m. 
 
 
 
Nancy Niemi/Clerk 


